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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

As part of our effort to continually develop purposeful play in the Early Years unit, we are 

implementing ‘The Rainbow Challenges’. Each week the children are offered 4-6 

challenging activities to complete. The children will complete 4 of these independently 

during play and 2 through adult led activities. In reward for each completed challenge 

they are given a coloured lollipop stick. The children with all their lollipop sticks by the end 

of the week will win a ‘Rainbow Challenge Reward Card’ in Friday’s Early Years assembly. 

The reward cards will then be placed into a hat and 2 winners will be drawn to win a prize. 

The children who attended our nursery last year will already be familiar with this. 

 

Each Monday we will send home a list of the rainbow challenges for that week and explain 

what your child needs to do to complete them. Please ask your child which lolly sticks they 

have earned each day, and encourage them to ‘Reach for the Rainbow!’ and collect 

them all. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

The Early Years Team 
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